
  IMPORTANT DATES 
 

• April 16 — Bridal Shower for Abbie Cox 1:30-3:00 pm 
     VBS Meeting 4:30 pm in Theater  
 

• April 16-23 — Pet Ministry Donation Drive  
 

• April 20 — Celebrate Recovery 6:30 pm 
 

• April 23 — Bridal Shower for Judy Slay, Bride-elect of 
     Lane Tuten 2:00-3:30 pm 
 

• April 29 — Women’s Appreciation Dinner 6:30 pm 
 

• April 30 — Board Meeting 4:30 pm 
 

DONATION DRIVE 
 

Our Pet Ministry Donation Drive is this week, April 16-23.  We will be 
receiving donations next Sunday to support this ministry.  There is a 
flyer at the Welcome Center that lists needed items as well as the 
organizations we are supporting. You can also give financially 
through the church or online.  T-shirts are available for purchase 
($15) to support the Pet Ministry.  See Brian Helmick for more info. 
 

GRADUATE RECOGNITION 
 

We will be honoring our 2023 Graduates on Sunday, May 21st. If you 
have a student graduating high school or college (first degree),    
please see Pastor Phil for an information form that needs to be filled 
out.  
 

SUMMER CAMP 
 

Youth Camp at Camp Timberlake is June 26-30.  The cost is $200 
and is open to students who have completed 7th - 12th grade.  This 
camp is filling up fast so see Pastor Phil for an application if you are 
interested. 
 

Kids Camp at Camp Timberlake is July 17-21.  The cost is $200 and 
is open to students who have completed 2nd - 6th grade.  See Pastor 
Phil for an application if interested in attending.  
  

 
 

 
 

Offering boxes are located inside the sanctuary  
on the wall beside the entrance/exit doors.  

Rev. Lanis Lewis · Rev. Terry Bonds · Rev. Phil Wortz 
328 May Avenue · P.O. Box 457 · Lincolnton, GA  30817 

www.firstagl.org · 706-359-7237 · office@firstagl.org  

 
 
 
 
 

April 16, 2023 
 

Welcome to First Assembly of God.  We are so glad to have you! 
Please stop by the Welcome Center.  We have a gift for you. 

 
BRIDAL SHOWER 

 

Ladies, please join us for a Bridal Shower honoring Abbie Cox, 
bride-elect of Will Chomskis, today from 1:30-3:00 pm in the     
Social Room. The couple is registered at Amazon, Target and Dust 
& Grace. 
 

All ladies are invited to a Bridal Shower honoring Judy Slay, bride-
elect of Lane Tuten, next Sunday, April 23rd from 2:00-3:30 pm in 
the Social Room.  The couple is registered at Amazon, Target and 
Dust & Grace. 
 

VBS MEETING 
 

We will have a VBS meeting today at 4:30 pm in the theater.  If 
you would like to help with VBS, please make plans to attend.  
VBS is scheduled for June 19-22.  
 

MEN’S MINISTRY 
 

The Men’s Ministry invites all of our ladies to a Women’s Apprecia-
tion Dinner on Saturday, April 29th at 6:30 pm in the Family Life 
Center.  Sign-up at the Welcome Center by April 23rd if you plan to 
attend.   
 

Men, we need your help setting up, cooking, serving and cleaning 
up.  Please sign-up at the Welcome Center if you can help out.  
See Mark Farley for more info. 
 

VOLUNTEER NEEDED 
 

Vicky Holloway is in desperate need of a nursery volunteer for the 
Pre-K nursery during the Sunday school hour (10:15-11:00 am) 
rotating with two other volunteers serving every third month.  
Please see Vicky if this is an area where you can help out.  
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